
 

 

DEPTFORD CHURCH STREET SITE UPDATE  
 

Last month saw the latest set of Tideway site aerial photogaphs taken from a helicopter over the 
capital and we wanted to share the view of progress onsite, which can clearly be seen overleaf. 

The playground, paths, planting, artwork plinths and paving all near their conclusion.  

We also need to facilitate a lamp post reinstatement on Crossfield Street in the coming weeks. 
Any temporary road closure will be for a short period during the day and outside of the school 
runs. Its location can be seen marked by a red X on the first image overleaf.   

The team needs to divert a watermain, working up to 1:30am on a couple of nights next week for 
the final disconnections. The reason for these night works is to reduce any impact of the water 
supply to the school during busy periods. 

The site team is working collaboratively with Conway on delivering the council masterplan works 
on Crossfield and Coffey Streets, to reduce unnecessary pavement reinstatement and removal. 

Our site staff have vacated the offices in the railway arches, leaving a small welfare unit on site 
while the team completes the remaining works.  

The entire Tideway system is currently undergoing the commissioning and certification process, 
which is dependent on weather conditions, particularly requiring significant rainfall.  

All of us at Tideway are excited to leave such a legacy space behind for the people of Deptford to 
enjoy, while the Thames Tideway Tunnel does its job of cleaning up the River Thames for future 
generations of Londoners.  
 

Contact us  
 

If you feel affected by Tideway’s construction work, please contact our Helpdesk and someone will 
advise you on available support via the Independent Compensation Panel.  
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             WORKING HOURS  

• Monday to Friday: 8am to 6pm, Saturday: 8am to 1pm 

• Up to an hour for start-up and shutdown beforehand / afterwards 

• Possible temporary closure of Crossfield Street for lamp post installation 
 

 
 
 



 

 

 

These aerial images were taken in May  

 

 


